
NJ law mandates that plastic straws 
can only be provided upon request.

IF YOU NEED A STRAW, PLEASE ASK!

NJ’s Single Use Plastics Law aims to encourage 
businesses and customers alike to reduce plastic 

pollution, especially plastic straws.

 Join people across New Jersey in preventing litter 
and Skip the Straw.

LEARN MORE ABOUT NJ'S CAMPAIGN TO 
REDUCE SINGLE-USE PLASTIC STRAWS.
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